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        INTERNATIONAL WIRE 

                                            BARE WIRE DIVISION 
            

            Chris Lyon 

            Process Engineering Dept. 

            PHONE: 315-245-3800, EXT: 297 

            FAX: -1916 

Dear Valued Customer: 

 

In response to your request regarding Proposition 65, State of California Safe Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement 

Act of 1986, we will try to answer your concerns to the best of our knowledge with regards to the copper products 

supplied: 
  

 

Parts:   All Bare, Uncoated, Copper and Tin Coated Copper, CDA110 CDA1104, CDA101, CDA102 , and Alloy   

            C18661 (EF 80) products –  Non insulated. 
 

 

 

Statement: The Copper metal (CAS No. 7440-50-8) and Tin Coated (CAS No.7440-31-5) Copper parts we supply do 

not contain toxics chemicals as indicated on Proposition 65 List dated 29-Dec-2023. 
 
 
 
 

This information is correct to the best of our company's knowledge based on material survey and/or laboratory analysis 

of the materials and/or finished goods.  If you should need further information please feel free to contact me.  

 

Ph. 315-245-3800       

C_lyon@iwgbwd.com 

 

Chris Lyon 
Sincerely, 

Chris Lyon 

Process Engineer Mgr. 

International Wire Group,  
Bare Wire Division,  
12 Masonic Ave  
Camden, New York  13316 
 


